
Tiny Steps: 98.53%
Nursery: 90.69% 
Jubbergate: 86.84%
Ousegate: 90.61%
Fishergate:  92.16%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 94.44%
Gillygate: 96.99%
Fossgate: 89.02%
Micklegate: 93.38%
Stonegate: 95.98%

The winning  class is ... Gillygate!
 Well Done!



Haxby Road Year 3 and 4 Football Team



On Wednesday, I had the pleasure of

joining our Year 3 and 4 football team at
Lakeside Primary Academy, which was
very exciting for me! I was incredibly

proud of their determination and positive
attitude. Despite the heat, the children

showed our school values at all times. It
was lovely to see so many of our families

there showing their support to the
children.

A match report and team photo will be in
the next Newsletter. Watch this space!



 



Haxby Road
News

  A message from Mrs Robinson

Friday 26th May  2023

School
Attendance Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%

This week our whole school attendance was: 92.68%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

Another week has flown by as we speedily
head towards half term. We have reached the
end of another week of SATs with our Year 2
children this week, and they have absolutely
blown us away with how hard they have
worked. Their resilience has been incredible-
they have all remained so positive and smiled
all the way through! Well done Year 2, you
have all been superstars! 
Year 1 children will be taking their Phonics
Screening check the week beginning Monday
12th June. 

Thank you to all of our families for working
with the school to help improve our

attendance. We have 106 children at the
Golden Party this afternoon. If your child

missed out, remember there is a chance again
next half term. 

I hope the warm weather continues as we head
into half term. Have a lovely holiday.

Take care, 
Mrs Robinson

Congratulations To Mr Branchette
We have been busy interviewing for
Mrs Starr's maternity cover. We are

delighted to announce that Mr
Branchette was the successful

candidate. He will be joining our Key
Stage 2 teaching

team.








Summer Fair 
 Friday 30th June



The Friends of Haxby Road are

busy organising the Summer Fair. 
To make this event a success, we
rely on parents kindly giving some
of their time to help set up, during

the fair and also tidying up.



You can volunteer anything from
1- 4 hours. 



For everyone who volunteers, we
will give you a free raffle ticket for
the main raffle (and a cup of tea!)

as a small thank you.



Please get in touch with Tricia,
Maree or Laura via the Friends of

Haxby Road Facebook page.

Community NewsCommunity News



                

        
School opens Monday 5th June at

8.30am
Sports Day Friday 7th July:

Reception and Key Stage 1: 9am-
10.15am

Key Stage 2:  10.45am-12.15pm
Children are to remain in school for

afternoon  lessons.

North Yorkshire Police



North Yorkshire Community
Messaging allows members of the
public to register to receive alerts,
crime notifications and community

news from North Yorkshire Police. This  
includes businesses and schools

within our communities in York, who
can also sign up. This allows us to

create an appropriate list of contacts
and be able to reach out to you with

crime prevention advice. This is a free
service and the information comes to

your email only. ( There are no text
messages pinging away all day and

night).
Please feel free to sign up as a school
or personally on the link below or by

scanning the QR code.







Sign up to Community Messenger - Home
Page - North Yorkshire Community

Messaging


